
NPL’s Response to Pandemic Planning 

 

What is NPL doing to ensure employee awareness? 

We are sending email communications to our employees with hints and tips on 

how to stay healthy and prevent the spread of viruses.  

Additionally, we have posted the links below to the CDC website and the H1N1 flu 

information pages on our internet and intranet pages.    

www.flu.gov      www.cdc.gov/widgets/ 

The costs for flu immunizations are covered under our employee health plan. 

 

 

What is NPL doing to ensure employee 

compliance? 

We have asked employees who are ill to stay home.  NPL has a Paid Time-Off 

Policy which allows employees to be away from work when necessary.  

Additionally, we have an FMLA policy in place which allows for employees to take 

time off for medical reasons without fear of losing their job. 


